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Kowalski, Matthew

From: Charles Cowley [cowley@umich.edu]
Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 9:39 AM
To: Kowalski, Matthew
Cc: Ken Timmer
Subject: 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline Rd. Project

Dear Mr. Kowalski:  My understanding is that the current plans of the 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline Rd. Project 
include a through road from Lambeth St into the project, ultimately connecting to the Ann Arbor-Saline Road.  
This email is to add my voice to those in my neighborhood (Ascot Rd) who oppose this plan.  We believe that 
this connection would inevitably increase the flow of traffic through our quiet neighborhood, and negatively 
impact the safety as well as the value of our property. 
Sincerely, 
Charles R. Cowley 
2107 Ascot Rd 


